Item 1 of Appointment Committee Minutes of January 21, 2014 regarding Vacancies.

Recommendation:

THAT the Appointment Committee recommends that Council maintain consistency with
the past practice of not filling vacancies on any boards and committees during the last
year of the term unless an appointment is needed to meet the commitiee's quorum

requirements.




